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General Comment

I believe that the uranium recovery project planned in Crook County WY has a high potential for contamination
of water, including the Madison aquifer which supplies water to us here in South Dakota.

Also regarding water usage, I understand that there will be an expected high consumption of water in the
recorery process that could deplete the supply of drinking water and water for livestock in a huge area that
depends on the Madison aquifer.
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